
 
 

To further the goal of atrac�ng the broadest possible pool of qualified 
applicants to serve as federal judges, the Judicial Conference Commitees on the 
Administra�on of the Bankruptcy System and Magistrate Judges System present 

their na�onal diversity event:  

Registration opens February 1, 2023.   
Registration may be limited due to space constraints. 

Register at this link by March 24, 2023: 
https://usdcor.wixsite.com/roadwaystothebench 

 
For questions, please contact: 

Judge Teresa Pearson:    Teresa_Pearson@orb.uscourts.gov 
Judge Youlee Yim You:  Youlee_Yim_You@ord.uscourts.gov 

Roadways to the Bench: 
Who Me? A Bankruptcy or Magistrate Judge? 

 

Monday, April 3, 2023, 12:30 p.m.–3:30 p.m. 
 

Two Locations: 
Hatfield United States Courthouse, Jury Room  

1000 SW Third Ave., Portland 
Morse United States Courthouse, Jury Room 

405 East Eighth Ave., Eugene  
 

All interested lawyers and law students are invited to attend. 
 

  12:30 p.m. Lunch begins (free for all attendees) 
      1:00 p.m.   Speakers discuss the process of applying for and  
    the benefits of serving as law clerks and Ninth  
    Circuit attorney representatives    
 1:30 p.m.        Live broadcast of national presentation  
                2:30 p.m.            Roundtable discussions with Oregon federal  

                       judges about pathways to the bench 
 

https://usdcor.wixsite.com/roadwaystothebench

